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From: Bob Berry

Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 12:49:00 PM

To: Jim Garrett

Subject: RE: Sargent Lundy PO-NUMBER:203562
Importance: Normal

Per our earlier conversation | would appreciate it if you would continue to facilitate this project until we get
some direction.

Thanks
Bob

----- Original Message-----

From: Jim Garrett

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2011 3:21 PM

To: Bob Berry

Subject: FW: Sargent Lundy PO-NUMBER:203562

Bob,

Sargent & Lundy has been issued purchase order #203562 to begin an environmental study for Big Rivers.
| have a conference call tomorrow with S&L's project team to discuss several items and determine when
they will arrive on site. Currently it appears they plan to begin with a kickoff meeting next week and jump
immediately into the study.

Would you like for me to continue representing production by facilitating their activities with all stations and
other groups until someone else takes over? | believe you need a common focus to help stay on track
and ensurse data request etc stay on course. Let me know.

Jim

----- Original Message-----

From: Mark Foster <Mark.Foster@bigrivers.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2011 2:43 PM

To: Jim Garrett <James.Garrett@bigrivers.com>

Cc: 'todd.m.hanssen@sargentlundy.com' <todd.m.hanssen@sargentlundy.com>
Subject: Sargent Lundy PO-NUMBER:203562

Jim, the attached p.o. has been faxed and e-mailed to Todd Hanssen at Sargent Lundy

Thanks
Mark
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